
From: Heck, Patrick
To: Verbick, Jim; Donahue, Kelly; Nale, Daniel
Subject: Re: New Alcohol License Application for October ALRC
Date: Thursday, October 1, 2020 10:42:53 AM

​Jim,

Chad Vogel has been a responsible license holder at the Robin Room in the same
block of E. Johnson as Cork 'n Bottle. Over the years, he has engaged with the
neighborhood association and with the alder. I am unaware of any problems
associated with Robin Room, so I anticipate no problems with his new license at Cork
'n Bottle. I am supportive of the application and look forward to Cork 'n Bottle
continuing not only a neighborhood liquor store, but also as the de facto community
center it has been for many decades.

Please convey my thoughts to ALRC.

Thank you,

Patrick

Alder Patrick Heck
608-286-2260

To subscribe to District 2 updates go to: 
http://www.cityofmadison.com/council/district2/

From: Verbick, Jim
Sent: Thursday, October 1, 2020 10:28 AM
To: Heck, Patrick; Donahue, Kelly; Nale, Daniel
Subject: New Alcohol License Application for October ALRC
 
Good morning,
 
The following alcohol license application is for consideration at the October ALRC meeting.
 
Public Hearing - New License
Cork 'n Bottle Liquor Inc • dba Cork 'n Bottle
855 E Johnson St • Agent: Chad Vogel 
Class A Beer, Class A Liquor, Class A Cider 
Aldermanic District 2 (Alder Heck) • Police Sector 407
 
Sincerely,
 
 
Jim Verbick, Deputy Clerk
City of Madison City Clerk’s Office
City-County Building-Room 103,
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